
 

 

 

Dear Third Grade Families, 
 

    I hope you and your child enjoyed 

summer vacation. I’m looking 

forward to an exciting and fun 

school year. If you have any 

questions please do not be 

afraid to contact me at agarrison@pval.org. 

I look forward to meeting you.  
 

 

 

 
 

• Crayons (24 pack or smaller) 

• Scissors 

• glue 

• dry erase markers 

• dry erase eraser or old sock 

• zippered pencil pouch or supply box 

• art smock or old shirt 

• personal headphones or 

earbuds,(with name on them) 

• 1 composition notebook (1-subject 

paper bound) 

• wide-ruled loose leaf paper 

• backpack 

 

 

Remind will be used 

as our classroom 

communication 

system. I will be using this to send personal 

messages to you about your child, share 

pictures of things we are doing in the 

classroom, and share district updates and 

events. 

  

This year will be my 16th 

year teaching at Pine 

Valley. I was a 

reading teacher 

for grades K-6 for 

3 years. I was a 

2nd grade teacher for 

9 years. For 2 years I 

taught Kindergarten. This is my second 

year teaching 3rd grade. I love 

incorporating songs, hands on activities 

and crafts into my teaching. I look 

forward to getting to know you and your 

child throughout the school year.   
 

Animal: giraffe 

Drink: hot chocolate, 

lemonade 

Color: blue 

Candy: 100 Grand 

candy bar, Starburst 

jellybeans. 

Movie: Christopher Robin 

Hobbies: fishing and arts and crafts 

Children’s Books: Thank 

You, Mr. Falker by 

Patricia Polacco 

Pets: I have a fish tank full 

of guppies and my 12 

year old dog Cody. 

 

 

Fun Fact: I am an 

identical twin. 
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